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***This is a unique link.  Please do not forward.***
Dear Landsat Imagery User, 

Over the past few weeks we have invited you to participate in a survey of Landsat users, but as of today, we have not heard from you! 
As you may know, the Federal Government is in the process of designing the next generation of Landsat satellites. To help inform this process, we need to hear from as many in our sample as possible. You may have different experiences and opinions than those who already have given their input.
Please consider taking a few minutes to complete this online survey regarding Landsat imagery.  If you have already begun the survey, it is important that you finish so that your responses can be counted.  To complete the survey, just click on the following link:
[URL]
Your email address will be deleted from our database after we receive your completed on-line survey. Results will be released only as summaries and not linked in any way to individuals. 
If you use Lotus Notes as your email client, you will need to copy the link above into your browser or modify Lotus Notes settings (click here for instructions).  

Thanks very much for considering this request.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact us at fort_survey_tech@usgs.gov and if for some reason you have changed your mind about participating, it would be great if you could email us to let us know. 
Sincerely,
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Bruce Quirk

Program Coordinator

Land Remote Sensing Program

U.S. Geological Survey
http://remotesensing.usgs.gov/
OMB Control # 1028-0091
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